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Statement from ABC Managing Director, Hugh Marks  

 

The matters raised by Media Watch are important. I have been at the ABC a short time but I 
am vigilant to ensure the proper delineation of responsibility between the Board and 
management, and will act appropriately to ensure the best interests of the ABC, its people 
and audiences as we move forward. 

 


